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SOCIETY OF UNIVERSITY PATENT ADMINISTRATORS

Members of SUPA

December 16, 1976

Seasons Greetings!

Sincerely yours,
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Raymond J. Woodrow
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Enclosure

I hope the enclosure will fit the situation at your
institution. Completion and return at your early
convenience will be appreciated.

Enclosed is a new questionnaire. The members agreed at
the last SUPA meeting that there should be a survey of
patent policies. We started with several suggestions from
which a preliminary form was designed and given a trial
run at six institutions. The results were used to modify
the questionnaire further into the form in which it is
now sen~ to you.
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